
jokes with the elderly  
in Haven Lodge,   
sheltered housing 
accommodation. 
Our next event is the 
art class on 3rd 
March, which will be a 
part of Wandsworth 
Art Fringe Festival. 
All welcome. 

We had a lovely  
banquet, cooked by 
WoW Mum Jeanette 
Wickham for       
Chinese New Year 
celebration with 
three generations 
from our neighbour-
hood.  
Children liked    
sharing food and 

WoW Mum Senia Dedić has been 
invited to The Wireless radio   
station to take part in a celebration 
of International Women's Day and 
the centenary of women's right to 
vote. You can listen to the discus-
sion on Voices talk show with   
Nicola Kidner. This film will be 
aired on 8th March.  
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WoW Intergenerational Valentines 
breakfast was a lovely occasion to 
celebrate with our Battersea friends 
and children. 
We had a special guest from The 
Wireless radio, in association with 
Age UK, who interviewed us about 
sentimental memories of love in 
Wandsworth  in 1940s and 1950s. 
Some of these fund stories will be on 
The Voices radio program.  
Guests from Winstanley regeneration 
team also came with the news and 
plans for the new library and the 
swimming pool in our neighborhood.  
It’s great that they had this consulta-
tion with the   elderly, as the pool 
didn't have the easy access for the 
elderly.  
Next WoW Coffee Morning is on 

14th March to celebrate the 
international women’s day.    
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We had a lovely  banquet, cooked by WoW Mum Jeanette Wickham for       Chinese New Year celebration with three generations from our neighbourhood. 
Children liked    sharing food and jokes with the elderly  in Haven Lodge,   sheltered housing accommodation.
Our next event is the art class on 3rd March, which will be a part of Wandsworth Art Fringe Festival.
All welcome.
WoW Mum Senia Dedić has been invited to The Wireless radio   station to take part in a celebration of International Women's Day and the centenary of women's right to vote. You can listen to the discussion on Voices talk show with   Nicola Kidner. This film will be aired on 8th March. 
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WoW Karate Every Saturday term time in KLS 10am—12
WoW Intergenerational Valentines breakfast was a lovely occasion to celebrate with our Battersea friends and children.
We had a special guest from The Wireless radio, in association with Age UK, who interviewed us about sentimental memories of love in Wandsworth  in 1940s and 1950s. Some of these fund stories will be on The Voices radio program. 
Guests from Winstanley regeneration team also came with the news and plans for the new library and the swimming pool in our neighborhood.  It’s great that they had this consultation with the   elderly, as the pool didn't have the easy access for the elderly. 
Next WoW Coffee Morning is on 14th March to celebrate the international women’s day.   
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